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1st March 1983 

Dear Dr. Rees: 

Thank you for your flattering 
letter of 16th which arrived on 25th. Perhaps 
I may im90se upon the Society by using this 
occasion to promote my current pet heresy ­
Debunk the Expanding Universe. 

Enclosed is a note which appeared in 
Physics Today, november 1982. The University 
has received over seventy requests for no. 9. 
They come from 24 states inUSA and 10 foreign 
countries. A peculiarly large number are 
attracted by the religious aspect. Perhaps 
God is not dead after all. 

At your descretion, you may read this 
letter and the enclosed note. I wonder if it 
will spark a discussion? 

Yours sincerely, 

b/~~~ 
/;rote Reber 

General Delivery 
Bothwell, Tasmania 
Australia 7411 
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